
 

                                                                         

ELVD Workshop Meeting Minutes for Tuesday, March 20, 2018 
 
Present:  Diane Cunningham, Chairman for Commissioners (in person) 
               Linda Whiting, Commissioner, (in person) 
               Wayne Held, Commissioner, (in person) 
 
Guest:  Laura Buono, Hillsborough Administrator 
 
The workshop meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Commissioner Cunningham. The commissioners 
discussed with the town administrator the issue of building permits and a review of water hook-up permit costs.  
This discussion brought attention to the vacant lots in the district that could provide more taxable revenue.  
 
Commissioner Wayne Held requested clarification from the town concerning submission of the semi-annual 
water warrant notification.  Laura Buono agreed to look into the matter and stated her office would be available 
providing assistance to any concerns the District may have. The commissioners appreciated her offer and agreed 
to look into the water hook-up issue. 
 
The commissioners reviewed materials for the upcoming Public Meeting on the warrant articles.  
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, March 22, 2018 at 6:00 PM. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 PM. 
 
_______________/S/_________________________ 
Diane Cunningham, Chairman 
 
______________/S/__________________________ 
Linda Whiting, Commissioner 
 
_____________/S/__________________________ 
Wayne Held, Commissioner 
 


